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8 June 2022 

 

 

FOXGLOVE OVAL ENVIRONMENTAL WORKS 

 

NOTIFICATION OF REMEDIATION CONSTRUCTION WORKS  

AT NORTHERN BOUNDARY OF FOXGLOVE OVAL  

16 June 2022 – October 2022    
 
Dear resident 
 
As a local resident and/or user of Foxglove Oval, Council would like to advise you that in accordance with 
the Clean-up Notice from the NSW Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) to Council, construction for 
the remediation works in the northern batter of Foxglove Oval will be commencing in mid-June. These 
works are required to reduce the landfill gases (methane and carbon dioxide) moving offsite. You can 
expect to see activity on and around the site until October 2022. The work will be conducted between 7am 
and 5pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Remediation contractors will be using the turning circle at the north of the Foxglove Oval parking area 
during the period of remediation works. This area will be fenced and an alternate turning area will be made 
available for public use. 
 
Council would like to thank the local community for its ongoing patience as we address the landfill issues 
and apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this activity, please do not hesitate to contact Council via our project 
email or the 1800 number below. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 
  
Ian Downes 
Project Manager  
 
 
 

 

 


